
 

COVID-19 Update 
 

To our Customers, Partners, and Friends 

 

First and foremost, we hope this message finds you and your loved ones healthy and well. 

We want to keep everyone informed of the actions our team is taking in response to COVID-19. 

The safety and well-being of our employees, customers, and community has been our number 

one priority since our founding in 2008. 

We are following the Swiss Federal Office of Public Health guidelines at all time. This includes 

disinfecting vehicles and common spaces before and immediately after use. 

We will continue to adapt our operations to the evolving guidelines of governments and health 

authorities around the world.  

In the meantime, we wish you and your loved ones, health and peace during these challenging 

times. 

 

Sincerely from Basel 

 

Rolf and the Brändle Limousine Team 


